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It is of great concern that our (Peace Officers/Park Rangers) are
equipped with the proper Life Saving Equipment to do the job that
1s required of them. In order to maintain the level of safety in our
City Parks, our Park Rangers must have the necessary and
essential tools to maintain that safety, for those visiting and
expecting a safe experience enjoying our City Parks. There is a
long list of Life threatening incidents in our Parks that carry the
need for our Park Ranger/Peace Officers to be armed; assaults to
do deadly harm, robbery. sexual assaults, auto theft, illegal drug
use, on and on the Lapd records of such crimes are documented.
Our Park Rangers continue to arrest these law breakers which also
involve physical altercations thus causing liabilities to the city.
We have visitors from all around the world that come to our parks
daily. They should expect and be guaranteed a safe environment.
Let’s make it extremely safe so that the tradition of the Griffith
family’s vision still be maintained and not deteriorated. Sincerely,
Daniel Delgadillo Los Angeles City Resident (52 years) Retired
Lafd (38 years)



Communication from Public

Name: James Gasser
Date Submitted: 03/24/2020 01:16 PM
Council File No: 20-0190

Comments for Public Posting: I’'m amazed that Park Rangers that interpret and enforce the laws
of County, City and state cannot and do not carry a firearm for
protection of the public or for self protection. Especially, during
these days where people do not act rationally or suffer from the
affects of drugs or other mind altering substances. Many of these
rangers are trained or can be trained in the use of firearms.
Keeping the community safe is a number one priority.



Communication from Public

Name: Dwayne Eugene Spaur
Date Submitted: 03/24/2020 07:52 PM
Council File No: 20-0190

Comments for Public Posting: Having been around members of the LA Park Rangers for
years...my family firmly believes that it is ESSENTIAL for the
Rangers to carry a firearm for the safety and security of the LA
Parks system and its visitors.



Communication from Public

Name: Jaime Wotherspoon
Date Submitted: 03/24/2020 02:11 PM
Council File No: 20-0190

Comments for Public Posting: 1 am for the Rangers to carry a arm weapon For protection an
support all is equestrians Thank you



